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Walter, Penny

Subject: FW: 14.1  Councillor D Hill - Emergency Shelters [CC2024-0105]

From: Medrano, Alda < > On Behalf Of Tittemore, Adam 
Sent: Wednesday, March 6, 2024 4:55 PM 
Subject: 14.1 Councillor D Hill ‐ Emergency Shelters [CC2024‐0105] 
 

City Council, at its Regular Business Meeting held on February 28, 2024, considered the above-noted 
matter and resolved: 

 
1. That the Administration report back through a formal request to the BOPC as may be needed 

on the crime statistics in Fairhaven from December 2021 to the end of January 2024 and that 
the Administration report on what measures have been put in place to address the rise in crime; 

2. That the Administration specifically identify the crime statistics on the 400 block of Fairmont 
Drive between the 415 Fairmont Drive and the large residential apartment complex across the 
Confederation Suburban Area; 

3. That the Administration report on what safety efforts and communication channels have been 
coordinated with the residents of Fairhaven; 

4. That the Administration report on what community safety measures will be in place for the 
complex needs shelter in Mayfair and the temporary shelter in Sutherland.  This should include 
what the future responsibilities will be for each department and what the communication 
strategy will be with the neighbourhoods during operations.  The report should clearly identify 
the proposed course of action for the residents of Mayfair and Sutherland as operations of each 
facility commence; 

5. That the Administration communicate with the appropriate provincial government ministries and 
report back on the detailed discharge strategy for the complex needs shelter in Mayfair; 

6. That Administration report back on options for public consultation to take place in Ward 2 and 3 
to hear more from police regarding the data and to discuss the experiences residents are facing 
to develop a more comprehensive report on how crime has really affected these areas; and 

7. That the reporting include involvement with Saskatoon Tribal Council and Provincial 
Government. 

 
The corresponding information can be found with the item here. 
 
Please ensure to include the UIN (unique identifier number) in the footer of the report as noted in the 
subject line on any responses, if there is any follow-up reporting with respect to this specific matter.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Alda Medrano on behalf of Adam Tittemore 
 
Adam Tittemore  
City Clerk 
City of Saskatoon | 222 3rd Avenue North | Saskatoon, SK  S7K 0J5 
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